
June 13, 2012

Pat Puyleart, President
Never Forgotten Honor Fliqht
P.O. Box 5056
Wausau, Wf 54402-5056

Dear Pat:

f wanted to get this letter off to you before now, but being
gone on the Honor Flight on Monday, April 23rd and then getting
back home to my very busy schedule, then we were away for awhile
and also had company--needless to sdyr at my a9€, I was a l-ittl_e
tired out-

f am writing this to let you know what a super job you and your
Committee are doing in honoring the Worl-d War fI veteran's and
it j-s deeply appreciated. There wasn't a thing that wasn't
taken care of. It was very wel-l organized and everyone knew what
their duties were and did an excellent job.

This something I will always remember, it brought back a lot
of memories. Without a doubt, it was a most exciting and emotional
time -

My wife and I are very grateful for al-l the work and dedication
you and your Committee put into these Honor Fli-ghts, the honor
given to.all of us who fought for the freedom of our country.
Again, many thanks.

Encl-osed is a donati-on to this very worthwhile cause.of $100.

Si-ncerely,

Vi & George Kveck


